Selectmens'! Meeting, Monday, October 28, 1991

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman, Dave Boule',

Bob Varnum, Road Agent, met to discuss the proposed budget for
the Highway Department. Some line items were adjusted.

Mark Tenney met with the Selectmen to discuss the economy,
revenues, Town, Sewer & Water, and School Expenses, for long term
planning of priorities for spending tax monevs.

Motion by Dave Boule that the Chairman of the BOS be designated
as the contact person in the settlement of liability claims.
Second, Ed Rowehl. All in favor. So moved.

Ed moved that the application for abatement by David and Joan
Oronati be denied. 8Second, Dave Boule!'. So moved.

Selectmen reviewed the Burnell building permit application and
property file. It was determined that a meeting be set to
discuss the property with Mr. Burnell.

The Selectmen signed the Mutual Aid Agreement with Southwestern
N.H. District Fire Mutual Aid System.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of Octoher 21 as written.
Second Ed. So moved.

Dave moved to adjourn at 10:00. Second Ed. So moved.
Ed Rowehl



